
Oaklands Junior School 
 

Information sent out:         5th December 2017 

 

 

Dear Oaklands Junior School Parents & Guardians, 

 

At this time of year, we would like to offer pupils, staff 

and parents the chance to come and watch a Bracknell 

Bees Ice Hockey Club home match, with up to three free 

Junior Tickets for each Adult paying only £10! 

 

Please see the attached voucher for use when attending 

one of our games on Saturday 9th and Saturday 30th 

December? 

 

 

Kindest regards, 

Stuart Robinson & Carol Miller 

Bracknell Bees Ice Hockey Club 

John Nike Leisuresport Complex 

 


